7 Tips for Virtual Sleep Consulting

Parents with young children don't have a lot of spare time, especially if those children are struggling to sleep through the night. Virtual consultations with a trained sleep professional offer the perfect solution to help busy parents get the help they need.

1. Test your technology

You'll need a few pieces of technology to participate in a virtual consultation, these could include:

- A device such as a laptop, tablet or smartphone
- A functioning camera and microphone
- A strong internet connection
- A video call platform, such as Zoom, Google Meet or a similar software

You can use a tablet or computer with a built-in camera and microphone or plug-in external options. Test your equipment before your first online meeting to make sure the virtual consultation runs smoothly.



2. Take the onboarding questionnaire seriously

An onboarding questionnaire is a great way to communicate important background information regarding the sleep situation and problem areas before the consultation begins. The consultant can then tailor the appointment to meet the clients' specific needs. The onboarding questionnaire might cover details including the age of the infant, number of naps currently taken, bedtime routine, etc.

3. Preparation is key

Make the most of the virtual consultation by preparing in advance. Think about any questions you want to ask during the consultation. Focus on areas that might require detailed information such as the sleep training method, bedtime routine and nap schedules. Make notes to ensure you don't forget anything during the consultation.



4. Be honest

Don't be afraid to honestly and thoroughly discuss sleep challenges. Parents are sometimes sensitive about seeking help to manage their child's sleep habits. Open and honest communication is an essential part of a successful consultation.

5. Communicate important information in writing

The virtual consultation can be overwhelming. You'll likely discuss a range of topics and exchange a lot of information. Summarize important details in an email after the consultation to make sure no details are lost or forgotten. A follow-up email is also a chance to inquire about scheduling a second consultation.



6. Take advantage of extra resources

Sleep consultants might go above and beyond to create or recommend additional resources to help families navigate sleep training at home. Sleep training can be challenging and overwhelming for parents. These resources will provide guidance and support for families outside of the consultation itself.

7. Follow-up after the consultation

Follow-up consultations are a great way to discuss the progress of an infant's sleep plan. Discuss any challenges with the sleep plan and update plan accordingly. You might also benefit from follow-up consultations down the road as the baby grows and the sleep plan needs to be adjusted to suit different age groups.

